
To:  File No.: S7-04-22, S7-17-22, S7-22-22, S7-25-22 
From:  Office of Public Engagement 
Date:   5/12/23 
Re:  Meeting with Managed Funds Association 
 
On May 12, 2023, Chair Gensler and SEC staff met with Managed Funds Association to discuss the 
following proposals: Cybersecurity Risk Management for Investment Advisers, Registered Investment 
Companies, and Business Development Companies; Environmental, Social, and Governance Disclosures 
for Investment Advisers and Investment Companies; Amendments to Form PF to Amend Reporting 
Requirements for All Filers and Large Hedge Fund Advisers; and Outsourcing by Investment Advisers. 
 
Members of the SEC included:  

• Chair Gary Gensler 
• Heather Slavkin Corzo, Director of Policy 
• Megan Barbero, General Counsel 
• Sarah ten Siethoff, Deputy Director of the Division of Investment Management 
• Jay Krawitz, Investment Management Counsel 
• Melissa Harke, Assistant Director of the Office of Investment Adviser Regulation, Division of 

Investment Management 
• Thomas Strumpf, Branch Chief of the Office of Investment Adviser Regulation, Division of 

Investment Management 
 
Representatives from MFA included:  

• Bryan Corbett, President and CEO, MFA 
• Jennifer Han, Chief Counsel and Head of Global Regulatory Affairs, MFA 
• Matthew Daigler, Vice President and Senior Counsel, MFA 
• Nandini Dasarathy, Director, Farallon Capital Management 
• Dede Welles, General Counsel, PDT Partners 
• Michael Kitson, Deputy Chief Compliance Officer and Counsel, Bridgewater Associates 


